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Surprise arrivals: A half dozen adult steelhead ranging to 27 inches were rescued below a 
migration barrier on Alameda Creek and moved upstream into Niles Canyon, reports Jeff Miller of 
the Alameda Creek Alliance. "This is the ninth consecutive winter the Alameda Creek Alliance 
has documented ocean-run steelhead trout in the creek." 


